
“May your troubles be less and your blessings be more and nothing but happiness come through 

your door!” Irish blessing 
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Autumn is a Time of Change - Message from Dementia NI Programme Manager, Tara Collins 

As Autumn approaches, it brings with it the beautiful changing colours of the trees and heathers on the 

hills and mountains. 

Dementia NI recently developed an exciting, forward-thinking strategy for the coming years. Now 

coming into Autumn, we are completing a review of the staffing structure in order to deliver the ambitious 

aims and goals of the strategy.  

Due to the period of transition and change we find ourselves in, I have taken the difficult decision to 

resign from the position as Programme Manager and will be heading to pastures new in December. As 

I work part-time hours to achieve a better work-life balance, I am no longer able to devote the time and 

efforts to ensure that the charity continues to develop at the pace it needs and ensure that people living 

with dementia are at the heart of the organisation. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our members and families for the trust you put in me 

to lead the organisation; the support you have shown me; the wonderful opportunities and the 

friendships that I have made along my journey with Dementia NI. I took up my role as the first member 

of staff on 1st September 2015 and I am so proud of what we have all achieved for people living with 

dementia in Northern Ireland over this time. I look forward to continuing to support the charity over the 

coming years! 

Kindest regards, 

 
Tara Collins 
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Activities 

We hope that you have been able to join and enjoyed the classes we have been running over the last 

few months.  

We are exited to announce that we are planning new activities for Autumn and Winter. They include: - 

• Mental health workshops 

• Love to move sessions with Armagh Robinson Library 

• Exercise classes – these will be uploaded to Facebook so you can take part at your own leisure 
 

Do you have any suggestions for future activities? Or do you have feedback from workshops you’ve 

attended? Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with the Dementia NI team or your Empowerment Officer. 

Storytelling 

Liz Weir is continuing her enchanting storytelling sessions into Autumn. These take place fortnightly, on 

Mondays at 2pm. Please contact a member of the Dementia NI staff team for dates, times and Zoom 

joining details. 

Sunflower Update 

Have you been growing your Dementia NI sunflowers over lockdown? Here are three of our members 

Davie, Hugh and Jim with their sunflowers. Hugh’s reached an impressive 202 cm tall! Can you beat 

that?   

 

We would love to hear how tall your sunflowers grew and see more photos of our members with their 

sunflowers. You can submit your entry by emailing hazel@dementiani.org or phoning our office on 028 

96 931 555. 

mailto:hazel@dementiani.org
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Wedding Bells! 

We are delighted to announce the wedding of Fionnuala Savage, the 

Income Generation Manager, to her beloved Mark Henry, on Saturday 

3rd October 2020 in Kircubbin. 

 

Due to the Covid19 restrictions, Fionnuala and Mark had to postpone 

their honeymoon but will instead enjoy a visit to some beautiful parts 

of the Emerald Isle. 

 

We wish Fionnuala and Mark a wonderful wedding day, a lifetime of 

happiness together and a love that grows stronger each passing day! 

Raising awareness of dementia 

  

Would you like to help raise awareness of dementia? Or 

explain the condition to friends and family to increase 

understanding?  

 

Some of our Dementia NI members worked in partnership with QUB School of Nursing and Midwifery 

at Queen's University Belfast to develop a game that aims to break the myths, challenge the stigma, 

and raise awareness of dementia.  

 

Try it yourself for free at http://dementiagame.com 

Short Breaks Programme 

Due to the success of the last programme, and despite the Covid-19 

pandemic, Dementia NI has secured funding from the Health and 

Social Care Board to offer this programme again and we couldn’t be 

more delighted!  

The short breaks programme is for a person with a diagnosis of 

dementia and their carer, or the carer of a person with a diagnosis of 

dementia to have an overnight stay in a hotel paid for by the 

programme.  

Have you used the short breaks programme recently? We would love to see your photos from your stay 

and share them in the newsletter for everyone to see. Your feedback is important to us, so please 

complete this survey -  https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/P8B53XV or contact Lauren for a paper copy.  

If you would like more information about the short breaks programme please contact Lauren Rea at our 

Head Office on 028 96 931 555 or email lauren@dementiani.org.   

*Please note, that anyone who has received a short break on the previous programme will not 

be eligible for another break at this time. * 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/P8B53XV
mailto:lauren@dementiani.org
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Our Head Office is closed at present, but we are still available on our telephone 

number 028 96 931 555 between 10am and 4pm Monday-Friday. Or email 

info@dementiani.org  

mailto:info@dementiani.org
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Craftism – activism through crafts 

The DEEP network are supporting a movement called ‘Craftivism’ and are offering Dementia NI 

members tags to tie onto anything that they create during lockdown.  

Many groups in the DEEP network are already using crafts to stay positive through the current situation; 

to send out messages of hope; and to sustain relationships during social distancing. Apparently, it’s 

called ‘Craftivism’! 

We would love to capture everything that everybody is doing. We 

would like to make sure that what you are doing is put out there to 

be seen and appreciated by everybody! 

Examples include –knitting squares for a huge DEEP blanket; 

whittling whistles; making fairy houses and hippos… and so much 

more! 

We will put up photos of all of these, and more. And we hope to hold 

a final event sometime in the future, with lots of media coverage. 

You can request some tags for your own craft projects through your 

Empowerment Officer or by emailing lauren@dementini.org. We 

would love to see photos of any of your crafty projects once you have 

attached a tag. 

Virtual Empowerment Meetings  

Our Virtual Empowerment Meetings continue via Zoom. Members have enjoyed keeping in contact, 

peer support, and have hosted several guests at these meetings.  

The meetings run on: 

• Every Monday at 10.30 – Empowerment Meeting for Ashleigh’s members 

• Every Tuesday at 11am – gentle yoga for Dementia NI members 

• Every Wednesday at 11am – Empowerment Meeting for Hazel and Paula’s members 

• Thursday 15th and 29th October – All Members Group Meetings 
 

Anyone interested in joining these can contact Dementia NI for more information.  

mailto:lauren@dementini.org
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Tablet Loan Service 

There are still some tablets available for loan on the tablet loan 

service. This service is aimed at our Members who do not have 

access to a tablet, laptop or smartphone and would like to get 

involved in the virtual group meetings and join in with the 

conversation on the private Facebook page.  

The ‘In the Same Boat’ Facebook page has been set up especially 

for our Members to keep in touch and share news and updates with 

each other. 

If you would are interested in having a tablet, or would like more information please contact Lauren 

Rea at our Head Office on 028 96 931 555 or lauren@dementiani.org 

Annual General Meeting – 25 November 2020 

  

A note for your diary – the Dementia NI Annual General Meeting will be held on Wednesday 25 

November 2020.  

 

Due to restrictions, our AGM will be held via Zoom. Further details will be posted out to members in due 

course.  

Aileen and Hugh Jervis – Special Anniversary 

 

Congratulations to Aileen and Hugh Jervis who 

celebrated their 50th Wedding Anniversary 

earlier this year!  

They were treated to a lovely weekend away with 

family to celebrate their special anniversary.  

If you have any comments or suggestions for what you would like to see in future 

member newsletters, we would love to hear from you.  

Please contact the volunteer newsletter coordinator Michelle Newell.  

You can email newsletter@dementiani.org or call 073 4040 0431 

  

mailto:lauren@dementiani.org
mailto:newsletter@dementiani.org
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